From: Rosemary Emanuel

Sent: 05 June 2021 21:37
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/1813/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I am very concerned about the mast on Regents Park Road opposite number 68, by the drinking fountain.

If a mast is needed it would be much less offensive placed at the other side of Primrose Hill, near the exit of the hill to St
Edmunds Terrace.

Alternatively it could be on top of Hillvicw or the block of flats in St Edmunds Terrace.
Another possibility would be near the railway. Even on top of the hill might be less offensive and need to be less tall.

Opposite number 68 by the water fountain would spoil the beauty of the hill and of Regents Park
Road which is in a conservation area.

I hope Camden will not allow this to go ahead.
Rosemary Emanuel
20 Regents Park Road

NW1 7TX



